
 

 

Date Posted: February 19, 2024 Until February 26, 2024 

CLUB ADVISORY 
NO. 09-2024 

 
 
The Palmer and Player Courses will be unavailable during 
the morning of Monday, February 26, 2024,  due to a private 
golf event. 
 
In light of this, the Palmer Course will open with a double tee 
start from 1:33 PM to 3:30 PM, while the Player Course will 
open at 2:00 PM onwards. 
 
Furthermore, members will have the option to be referred to 
Eagle Ridge Golf Club, provided there are available tee 
times, and arrangements are made at least three (3) days 
prior to February 26. The Club will cover the green fee. 
 
For assistance, you may call the Golf Office at 0917-800-
7273, 0917-884-6810, or 0917-884-6810. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The Management 


